
January 31, 2020 

The 2020 Meadville Boys Volleyball team is requesting the 

Crawford Central School Board’s approval to travel to the Derry 

High School’s Varsity Volleyball tournament on March 28th.  

Due to the distance and early start time we will need to spend 

the night on March 27th.  The booster club will pay for meals 

and lodging.  This will be the first year competing in this 

prestigious tournament and would like to continue to see the 

top competition in the state.  The only cost to the district will 

be gas for two vans. 

Respectfully.   

 

Nick Bancroft 

Varsity Boys Volleyball Coach 


